
 

 

     

 This Sunday’s Lenten Study    
 reflection is “Life After Death”  

(What Faith is Like). Please come and 

join us at 5:30 p.m. for soup and bread. 

The study starts at 6 p.m. 
 

 

LENTEN STUDY CATCH UP 

For those not able to come to last week’s Sunday evening 

Lenten Study, the topic was "Who Is My Enemy? The One 

Who May Save Me,” a thought provoking 6-minute 

presentation by Dr. Amy Jill Levine, Professor of New 

Testament Studies at Vanderbilt Divinity School, Nashville, 

TN.  Preceding her presentation is a 2-min. introduction by a 

radio commentator. Enjoy the following link on YouTube at: 

https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=rn_GpV5dbFc&t=3s 

A 17-minutes additional link from last Sunday helps you get to 

know Dr. Levine better: Jewish Jesus: Amy-Jill Levine 

Extended Interview: 

https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=1PDyISl7TGc 
 

 

Order forms for Easter Plants are now in the 

Narthex.   
 

 

 

Our Clothing Drive continues through the month of March. 

Please bring all donations to the church narthex. 

 

The Chancel Choir is back! Our next rehearsal will be 

Wednesday, March 30 at 7:30 p.m. 
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